
 

 

Dear Year 1, 

We hope you and your families are keeping well and that you’ve had a lovely 

week!  We are still missing you all but it looks like you are completing lots of fun 

things at home.  We hope you are continuing to enjoy the activities we are 

posting on our website and thank you for sharing all of your fabulous work on 

our Facebook and Twitter feeds! 

 

The weather has been rather lovely over the last few weeks and we hope you 

are managing to go outside for your daily exercise and to enjoy the gorgeous 

sunshine.  Spring is such a lovely season and we are sure you will see lots of 

beautiful plants and flowers.  The trees are growing new leaves and have you 

noticed that the days are getting warmer and longer?  Have a look at this web 

link to see how spring affects plants and animals:   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-seasonal-

changes-behaviour-animals-growth-cycle-plants/zfynvk7 

 

We know you are all missing the Learning Garden so why not try making some fun 

spring crafts.  Here are a few ideas:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Or maybe you would like to try our STEM challenge to make your own secret 

code with Lego pieces! Create a code using a different brick for each letter of 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-seasonal-changes-behaviour-animals-growth-cycle-plants/zfynvk7
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-seasonal-changes-behaviour-animals-growth-cycle-plants/zfynvk7


the alphabet.  It’s important to have plenty of the bricks that you choose for 

the most common letters such as the vowels: A, E, I, O, U or the letter T! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You could try to design a boat or a lighthouse for our Grace Darling topic using 

different materials!   

    

 

 

 

 

We love to read at home and would like to recommend these books for you.  Mrs 

Robinson recommends ‘Diary of a Wimpy Kid’ by Jeff Kinney and Miss Byatt has 

been reading ‘Awful Auntie’ by David Walliams.  

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and well, 

Miss Byatt, Miss Condliffe, Mrs Masri, Mrs Robinson, Miss Whitten and 

Mrs Young 

 


